From:
Subject:
Date:

To

Peter Kahn <calfiber@gmail.com>

Eagle Builders letter of recomendation

May 29, 2013 9:48:35 PM PDT

Timothy Gohr <eaglebuilders @sbcglobal.net>

Mr. Tim Gohr,

Dear Tim, re:
Senegram Holdings LLC and
Cal-Fiber Inc.

May 29,2013

To whom it may concern,

Eagle Builders has been doing all our Earth Quake updating and retro fitting for the last 30 years.

He started out under con-track originally, and after the October 01, 1987 has been doing them based on time and materials.
He estimates work to be preformed, using the Engineering design and specks given to us and him by the engineering firm. He
sends us a bill for work preformed, and we pay it immediately.

| called Tim, 2 hours after the Quake. He and his men worked 14 hours both Saturday and Sunday to repair a back wall that was
severely damaged on a 3 story building. They temporally epoxy the wall, to keep it standing. We had $3500.00 of epoxy in

stock for the next weeks work.

Tim and his crew have done many other job for us since we finished our EQ retro fitting on 5 buildings near down town Los
Angeles.

My only questions of Tim are, when are you finished on the currant job you are working on and when can you come to us.

PLease call me any time if you have any questions. My direct line is:

213.713.0191

Peter Kahn

calfiber@gmail.com



